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REMINDER TO THE PUBLIC 
 

APRIL - SEPTEMBER 
 

ALL Sump Pumps MUST Discharge water outside and NOT 
into the Sanitary Sewer to redirect the drainage of surface 

runoff or ground water from the public sanitary sewer. 
Your compliance will help reduce sewage flows at City lift  

stations and at the Waste Water Treatment Plant. 
 

The SUMP PUMP ORDINANCE requires that an approved 
system must be in place or a monthly fee will 

be added to the owners’ sewer bill for six consecutive 
months, beginning in April of each year or until an approved 

discharge system is in place. 
 

Certificates of Sump Pump Inspection are available at www.hardinmt.com/Notices.html 
or City Hall.  For more information call 665-9260 
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